
From: Gustinelli, Angelo  
Sent: 02 November 2021 17:19 
To: 'Beatriz.Sanchez@ ' <Beatriz.Sanchez@  
Cc: Elaine.Hamilton@  Avril.Davidson@  
Nicholas.Clarke@  
Subject: RE: Project Weaver - Update [OFFICIAL] 

OFFICIAL 

Good evening Beatriz 

Hope you are well 

I am currently in the process of pulling together an update to the Q2 forecast for Project Weaver. 

I hope to share this with you by Thursday,  

If it would help to discuss this position I have a gap in my dairy from 12.30-13.30 but happy to move 
things around to accommodate if that would be of use? 

Kind regards 
Angelo 

From: Beatriz.Sanchez@  
[mailto:Beatriz.Sanchez@   
Sent: 28 October 2021 09:45 
To: Gustinelli, Angelo @scotland.pnn.police.uk> 
Cc: Elaine.Hamilton@ ; Avril.Davidson  
Nicholas.Clarke@  
Subject: Project Weaver - Update 

CAUTION: This Email originated from outside the organisation.  

Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 

content is safe. 

Morning Angelo, 

Hope you are well. 

As you are aware, the budget to fund the transition costs for morbid toxicology 
services will be transferred to the SPA at the SBR shortly. To that end we will be 
grateful for an update of the actual and forecast costs of transition.  

Happy to discuss. 

Beatriz 

Beatriz Sanchez 
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